PCG Meeting 18 August 2020 Tuesday 10am
Present: Alex, Rainer, Stefan, Tim, Catherine, Maria
Apologies: Frances
Monthly report:
1. One minor incident on site.
2. S&W back to Level 2 protocols on site
3. No new RFI’s. Others in hand
4. Variations as per report. Nothing toward.
5. EOT. Stefan has been asking Calvin for updated programme through to completion. No response yet. Cladding finished on High St unit, painting started today. Linings near completion in High St for about 75% of units.
6. In order to get Code of Compliance the wet areas in kitchen and bathrooms need to have an impervious surface – painting will need to be done before S&W vacate, as DCC will be signing off units in stages, while S&W are still on site. All units will now have their bathrooms and kitchen walls painted. We need to decide as a group whether this is a private variation or comes from contingency.
7. 5 of the 6 units in Alva St have been lined. Cladding to ground floor mostly done. Laundry foundations done and container arrives next week.
8. Bookshelves in three A units and two H units need to be done for Code of Compliance. Tim has built samples and will discuss with those unit holders.
9. There are three windows, which are defective. Inspection of all is underway and instructions have been issued to ensure remediation is underway before we move in.
10. Tim will communicate with the surveyors regarding perimeter of the patio area around M1 and the depth of the unit title in relation to the slab.
11. Alex thinks we should be aiming for a tighter target date, given that the DCC may not need the full 4 weeks for Code of Compliance. The lawyers will also need to have as much as possible pre-prepared.






